
Spring Term in 

Class 5 
Food Bank 

 

Our class continued to collect food for the food bank this term. 

Every couple of weeks we called in to the Salvation Army, said a 

prayer, sang a song and dropped off our collections. We really enjoy 

the feeling of contributing to our local community and making a 

difference. Two of our class members have even started their own 

fundraising initiatives and really help to boost our food collections.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Literacy 

 

We have enjoyed writing about a range of topics this term, including 

diary entries, retells of myths and legends and poetry.  

During our regular library visits, we have had the chance to read a 

range of books. During each visit, we listen to a chapter of a story. 

This term, our book was Roald Dahl’s ‘The BFG’ which we found very 

amusing!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Skipping Festival 

 

For the past few years, the Year 3 and 4 children have participated 

in a skipping festival at St. Bede’s school in Peterlee. We trained very 

hard for the event and our hard work paid off, when we returned 

with a hoard of first place certificates. Our team performed 

especially well in the ‘skip dance’ event!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Geography 

 

During our ‘Mountains of the World’ topic in Geography, we learnt 

about how mountains are formed, their features and the names of 

some of the world’s most famous mountain ranges.  

We designed and created model mountains using ModRoc, which 

turned out very well! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Jam Making 

 

To help raise money for our food bank collection, our class decided to 

make strawberry jam and sell it after school. We researched the 

recipe and worked together to make the jam. The recipe worked 

perfectly and our jam tasted terrific!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



World Book Day 

 

To celebrate World Book Day, all of the children in our school 

dressed up as a book character. Our class had lots of fun parading 

our costumes around the school hall and taking part in lots of book-

related activities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


